PN 2324 237

DELIA MEMORIAL SCHOOL (BROADWAY)
Notice to Parents / Guardians

25" March, 2024
Dear Parents / Guardians,

Change into Summer Uniform

Please be informed that students may change into summer uniform commencing Monday, 8% April
2024. All students should wear their filll summer uniforms by Monday. 22" April 2024, and make
sure that the uniform conforms exactly to the design and pattern required by the school.

Your cooperation will be most appreciated.

Yours faithfully,
T ovda i
K.C.Lo
Principal
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